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August 2020 
 
Dear Parents, 
I am sure you are hearing lots of information in the media about the return to school 
nationally so I thought I would write to you to tell you the details that are specific to King 
David Primary School. 
 
The children in the Primary School will not be expected to wear masks or face coverings, 
but if members of staff wish to they can. 
 
We are staggering the entry and exit times to minimise the numbers of people coming 
through the gates at once and request that parents adhere to social distancing guidelines 
and do not congregate together. The children in EYFS and KS1 will enter their classrooms 
by the doors that lead onto the playground. Please adhere to the drop off/collection times 
you have been allocated to reduce congestion at the doors. Miss Walker’s Y2 class will 
enter and exit via the door between Mrs Rubinstein’s classroom and the hall. 
 
Key Stage 2 pupils have been allocated playground zones and we have designated areas 
for them to meet their teachers and be escorted into the school building. Please see the 
attached map to show you where we would like you to bring and collect your KS2 children. 
 
The children will be expected back in full uniform, but we have suspended the wearing of 
ties temporarily. All boys should wear their kippah and boys in KS2 should wear their 
tzitzit. Please encourage your boys to tuck their tzitzit into their trousers to avoid dangling. 
Please make every effort to clearly label every item of clothing for your child so any 
discarded items can be returned easily. 
 
We would like the children to bring as few belongings to school as possible so please do 
not allow them to bring toys or books with them other than a small pencil case and 
colouring book for wet breaks that will be left in school during term time. We also ask that 
every child has their own bottle of hand sanitiser for their personal use, although we have 
installed sanitiser dispensers around the building and increased the number of sinks 
available.  
 
Please also give your child a box of tissues on the first day of term that can be used in the 
classroom. We also ask that you give your child a named, reusable water bottle that will be 
used to drink from during the day and with their sandwich lunches. This will be sent home 
each weekend for you to wash thoroughly.  
 
Thank you once again for your cooperation and hopefully our return to school will run as 
smoothly as possible for you and your children. 
 
With best wishes, 
S Rosenberg 
Headteacher 
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Drop Off and Pick up directions 
 
A-F: 8:45 - 3:15 
G-M: 8:55 - 3:25 
N-Z: 9:05 - 3:35 
We appreciate you arriving on time to make the process as easy as possible. 

 
Siblings 
If you have children in different year 
groups, then you should collect your 
younger child first. 
 
In the morning KS2, especially UKS2 
children will be able to go and wait in 
their own zones independently at their 
given time, ready to be met by a teacher 
from their year group. 
 
Nursery 
Please wait to drop off and collect your 
child within the Nursery playground. The 
teachers will dismiss the children to you 
from the classroom doors one by one at 
the given times. 
 
Reception 
Please wait to drop off and collect your 
child outside the reception classrooms. 
The teachers will dismiss the children to 

you from the classroom doors one by one at the given times. 
 
Year 1 
Please wait to drop off and collect your child outside your Year One classroom. The teachers will 
dismiss the children to you from the classroom doors one by one at the given times. 
 
Year 2 
If your child is in 2D, please wait to drop off and collect your child outside the 2D classroom. The 
teachers will dismiss the children to you from the classroom doors one by one at the given times. If 
your child is in 2K, please wait to drop off and collect your child outside the hall doors in the KS1 
playground. Your child’s teachers will bring the children downstairs and dismiss them at the given 
times from the double doors by the stairs. 
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Year 3 
Please wait to drop off and collect your child in Zone 3 on the KS2 playground (please see map). 
The children will be collected by their teachers here in the morning and also brought to this zone at 
the end of the day. 
 
Year 4 
Please wait to drop off and collect your child in Zone 2 on the KS2 playground (please see map). 
The children will be collected by their teachers here in the morning and also brought to this zone at 
the end of the day. 
 
Year 5 
Please wait to drop off and collect your child in Zone 1 on the KS2 playground (please see map) The 
children will be collected by their teachers here in the morning and also brought to this zone at the 
end of the day. 
 
Year 6 
Please wait to drop off and collect your child in Zone 5 on the KS2 playground (please see map) The 
children will be collected by their teachers here in the morning and also brought to this zone at the 
end of the day. 
 
We would really appreciate your cooperation in making this new system run smoothly and 
request that you only wait for your children in the zones allocated. 
Only one parent/adult should bring or collect your children to minimise the numbers of adults 
on campus. Both the Bury Old Road and Eaton Road gates will be manned in the morning 
and afternoons. 
Please remember that parents should only go to the Primary School office by prior 
arrangement and we unfortunately will not be allowing any adults to wait for their children 
inside the building.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


